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People with time for Children 
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6th January 2016 
 
Chestnut Class 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Coaches from Gloucester Rugby Club will be taking the PE lessons with Chestnut Class on a Tuesday starting next 
week, Tuesday 10th January, for the next 5 weeks. 
 
We will be outside whatever the weather so please ensure that the children have warm clothing 
(joggers/hoodies/trainers/hats) in school. 
 
Should you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Miss White 
Hawthorne Class Teacher 
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